
It appears that there has been a quick move to undo cannabis regulations  

which are a result of much discussion from different parts of our  

community.  The county seems to be struggling to get existing cannabis  

policies to create a positive benefit for the county.  Expanding its  

range in the county, I believe, would just expand difficulties for both  

the county and the general public. 

 

It might enhance the incomes of one group, but it increases negative  

effects to our environment and quality of living, and does not appear to  

increase our tax base so we can repair our roads, etc. 

 

In short, I would hope that you would oppose expansion of cannabis  

activity in residential neighborhoods. 

 

Thanks you, 

 

Elliot Little 

 


